
THIS WEEK 
Sunday, August 11 
Worship Service 10:30 AM 

Tuesday, August 13 
Women of Power 9:30-11:30 AM 
Backyard Bible Camp 10:00 AM-12:00 PM at Eastwood Village   
Backyard Bible Camp 1:00-3:00 PM at Eastwood Court  

Wednesday, August 14 
Backyard Bible Camp 10:00 AM-12:00 PM at Elkview Gardens 

Thursday, August 15 
Prayer Meeting 10:00-11:00 AM (in the Chapel)  
Backyard Bible Camp 10:00 AM-12:00 PM at Eastwood Village    
Backyard Bible Camp 1:00-3:00 PM at Eastwood Court 

Friday, August 16 
Young Adult Fellowship Night 7:30-10:00 PM (ages 18 to 30) 
At the Versteegs' Home, 43 Hummingbird Lane 

Saturday, August 17 
Free Clothing 9:30-11:00 AM 

Sunday, August 18 
Worship Service 10:30 AM  

Staff Vacations  
Pastor Steve will be on holiday from August 12 to August 29.  

Save the Date!  
Eastwood Housing Fundraiser Dinner and Auction  
Thursday, October 2, 5:00 PM  
St Anne’s Center, 20 Morrison Drive, St Thomas  
Tickets are $100/person or $750 for a table of 8. 
To purchase tickets, visit eastwoodhousing.ca/fundraiser or call 
(519) 633-5375. All proceeds will go towards the new building, 
Highvew Hideaway affordable housing complex.   

UPCOMING EVENTS    

Volunteers Needed! 

End of Season Carnival  
Tuesday, August 20, 5:00-8:00 PM 
Our summer interns are still looking for volunteers to help out at 
our end-of-season carnival. They hope to have enough 
volunteers so that each one will serve for only one hour. This will 
allow time to enjoy the rest of the evening connecting with our 
housing families and camp attendees, fellowshipping with our 
church family, and enjoying the BBQ and activities.  
To join us, sign up at the Welcome Centre or via the e-News link. 

Baby Shower  
Saturday, August 24, 2:00-4:00 PM 
Ladies, join us for a baby shower in honour of Rae Otten. This is 
a lovely way to celebrate the new addition to the Otten family 
and get to know Rae while enjoying fellowship, games, and 
refreshments. 
If you would like to contribute to the group gift, please bring 
your cash donation to the Welcome Centre.  

50—Year Anniversary Celebration 
You are invited to participate in the Open House Celebration for 
Larry and Carol Tillotson 
Saturday, August 31, 1:00-4:00 PM 
Kettle Creek Golf & Country Club, 320 Carlow Road, Port Stanley.  
In lieu of gifts, donations to the Eastwood Housing Corporation 
for the Highvew Hideaway affordable housing complex are 
greatly appreciated. 


